

FECHT- CLUB GRUNEWALD BERLIN E. V.

-Der Präsident-

Dear Madame or Sir,

I would like to inform you, that the venue of the Weiße Bär 2016 has changed. This is due to the refugee situation; the Horst-Kober-Sportzentrum has temporarily been modified to a refugee accommodation.

The Senat of Berlin and the Landessportbund made possible an alternative of combination of sports halls consisting of four halls including the Kuppelsaal in the Olympiapark Berlin, Haus des Sport, Hanns-Braun-Straße in 14053 Berlin-Charlottenburg. Especially the Kuppelsaal is known from the finals in former years.

A rough orientation of/to the Olympiapark gives this link: https://www.google.de/maps/place/Olympiapark+Berlin/@52.5166831,13.2368019,17z/data=!4m5!1m2! 2m1!1sOlympiadpark+Berlin!3m1!1s0x47a856e29d544221:0x3f27e5c2e9e4e495

The organisers accepted this offer and are going to full speed to make this alternative possible. The 56th Weiße Bär will definitely take place!

Hence we still look forward to your participation in this traditional tournament.

Note for this matter the changed invitation (http://download.fechten.org/ausschreibungen/pdf/7971_international.pdf) and for further information please also look at the newly designed webpage: http://www.fechtclubgrunewaldberlin.de/weisser-baer/

Sincerely

Dieter Bergmann

-Präsident-

Fecht-Club Grunewald Berlin e.V.